
Have your say on the Castlemaine, Campbells 

Creek and Chewton Draft Flood Management 

Plan 

The North Central Catchment Management Authority (CMA) with support from the Mount Alexander 

Shire Council, various statutory authorities and input from community representatives, has developed a 

Draft Flood Management Plan for Castlemaine, Campbells Creek and Chewton. 

Recent flood events in the three towns highlighted the need to investigate flood behaviour and technical 

solutions. 

The Draft Plan recommends building three new levees in Castlemaine, upgrading three existing levees in 

Castlemaine and the Campbells Creek township, and minor waterway improvement works in Campbells 

Creek. 

Residents are encouraged to provide feedback on the plan by 13 March 2015. Feedback forms are 

available in copies of the Draft Plan information brochure, which are available at the Mount Alexander 

Shire Council, Cnr Lyttleton and Lloyd streets, Castlemaine, VIC, 3450, the Chetwon and Campbells Creek 

post office or the North Central CMA, 628 to 634 Midland Highway Huntly VIC 3551. 

There will be two consultation sessions: 

WHEN:  Tuesday 3 March 2015 
WHERE: Castlemaine Football Netball Club Social Rooms 

Camp Reserve, Castlemaine 
 TIME:  1 pm – 8.30 pm  
 
  AND 
 
WHEN:  Wednesday 4 March 2015 
WHERE: Campbells Creek Community Centre 
 TIME:  1 pm – 8.30 pm  
 
Bookings for these two sessions are essential, as a time will be allocated for one-on-one meetings. To 
book, phone (03) 5448 7124. For more information go to www.nccma.vic.gov.au 
The project is funded by the Mount Alexander Shire Council and the Victorian and Commonwealth 

governments.  

-ends 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Placement: Castlemaine Mail: Friday February 13 and Midland Express Tuesday February 17  

http://www.nccma.vic.gov.au/

